
Lakeville Council on Aging 

Meeting Minutes of June 1, 2022 
 

The Lakeville Council on Aging held a meeting on Wednesday June 1, 2022 at the Lakeville 

Senior Center.  The meeting was called to order at 10:05 AM by Deveney Boyadjian.  
 

Roll call:  Taken by Donna Adams 
 

Present: Donna Adams, Angela Bourassa, Joanne Bowes, Lori Fahey, Paula Houle, Kelly 

Howley, Charlene Montleon, Nancy Richmond (alternate), Evajune White (alternate) 
 

Absent: Bruce Baptiste, Paula Frodyma, Hilary Wood 
 

A motion was made by Charlene Montleon to approve the minutes from the May 4, 2022 

meeting. The motion was seconded by Evajune White.  
 

Reviewed the COA May calendar events: 

 Nutrition Simplified Class had 6 attendees 

 Bingo is back and was very well attended. Next bingo will be in July 

 S.A.L.T meeting went well 

First Focus on Lakeville was a great success with 34 attendees. Will be changing the time 

of this program to 1:00 pm and sign-ups are necessary 

A great time was had by all at the Mother’s Day Tea  

Reviewed upcoming June events: 

Friends fund raiser Paws on Parade will be June 11 (rain date June 12). If not enough 

participation for this event, it will be rescheduled to possibly October. 

Father’s Day Car Show – June 13 (rain date June 14) 

. Focus on Lakeville –June 3 author and life coach Gayle Suzanne; June 24 Mike 

Schroeder “Nature Walk” through Ted Williams Camp (weather permitting) 

 4th of July Celebration June 28 at 1:00 pm. Box lunch and entertainment. Sign-ups are a 

must. 

 Garbage (the card game) is back on Mondays from 1:00-3:00 pm 

 Friday morning Café 9:00-11:00 am 

 The last Pathway Through Grief will be June 23 
  

Suggestions were made to possibly find people interested in playing pool, scrabble and bocce 

ball. 
 

We should still be thinking about something that is needed so an application can be submitted for 

money from cannabis sales. 
 

Deveney read a note from Kelly thanking us for the plant. 
 

Charlene Montleon motioned to adjourn the meeting at 10:50 and the motion was seconded by 

Angie Bourassa. 
 

Shout out to Lori Fahey for doing a fantastic job! 
 

Next Meeting: Wednesday July 6, 2022 
 

Respectfully Submitted by:  Secretary Donna Adams 

 

 


